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Cuddington Primary School 
Ash Road, Cuddington, 
Cheshire, CW8 2NY 
 
Phone: 01270360030 
Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs B Hacking 
Monday 6th January 2025 Re. Quick Bulletin (including Spring Parent Evening dates) 

Dear families, 

Children have had a wonderful start to their learning this term, routines are well established and children are ready 

to learn. I have been enjoying getting to know the children, and hearing their views. Spending time with our Road 

Safety Officers this morning has reinforced how passionate and responsible the pupil citizens at Cuddington are! 

Family Survey - Thank you to those of you who have shared their views on the family survey so far. Please be aware 

that we have extended the timeframe for responses to the end of this week, so please access the quick link below to 

let your voice be heard. It should only take 5 minutes. https://shorturl.at/ernGy 

School Development - All schools identify priorities for the year ahead, to make sure that everyone is focused on a 

continuous journey to being the ‘best we can be’. For 2025, please see our focus priorities where we will be looking 

to have an impact across the school. We will keep you posted on the development against these areas. 

 

Dates for Spring Term Parent/Teacher Meetings 

These will be held on Tuesday 11th March and Thursday 13th March from 3.30pm-6.30pm. Appointments will be 

available on School Spider and we will communicate when the 'go live’ date and time is for booking. 

With best wishes, 

 

Mrs Beth Hacking - Headteacher 
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